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The CU Boulder Faculty Assembly called for an emergency meeting of the CU Boulder Faculty Senate to 

discuss concerns regarding the sole finalist, Mark Kennedy, who was nominated to be the next president 

of the University of Colorado.  The meeting took place on April 17, 2019 in the Old Main Chapel.  

Approximately 110 faculty were in attendance. 

After much discussion, the following resolutions were approved by unanimous vote. 

 

Statement of Concern by the CU Boulder Faculty Senate 

Be it resolved,  

The Faculty Senate expresses its grave concern about the quality and the qualifications of the finalist for the 

position of President of the University of Colorado. 

 

Motion Requesting Features to the Kennedy Open Forum by the CU Boulder Faculty Senate 

In order to facilitate a free and frank exchange of ideas, 

Be it resolved,  

That the following features be incorporated into the Open Forum scheduled for Mr. Kennedy on Friday, 

April 26, beginning at 10:00: 

1.  That Mr. Kennedy’s opening remarks be limited to 10 minutes. 

2.  That at least some of the questions asked Mr. Kennedy be presented directly by faculty without 

moderation. 

3.  That any moderated questions for Mr. Kennedy be reviewed and approved beforehand by faculty selected 

by the BFA. 

4. That the Open Forum time be extended beyond the scheduled one-hour period. 
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